







OCT. 2023

January 30, 2024

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY AND FRIENDS,

I want to personally thank you for your faithful generosity and your continued commitment to and support of FUMC Denton! In 2023, we saw worship attendance continue to grow, with more than 2,200 participants joining us for Christmas services, and over 60 people making the decision to formally join our church family. As we begin a new year, we have many reasons to return thanks to God as we reflect on all the good you have done together. In 2023, together, you...

- voted in favor of pursuing the Workforce Affordable Housing Project, addressing a top strategic need for our community.
- hosted 148 volunteers and kids at Vacation Bible School. Together we learned how God's light shines in the lives of familiar biblical characters and were inspired to shine love, trust, faith and hope in our community.
- welcomed Rev. Martha Segundo to her first appointment as an Associate Pastor, affirming a call she discovered during her 23 years here at our church.
- raised \$11,400 for Cumberland Youth & Family services at the Alternative Gifts Fair through your donated artwork, talent, and time at the Congregational and Community Artisans (CCA) booth.

And so much more! As faithful Christians, our work to make disciples of Jesus Christ is made possible when we respond to God's abundance in our lives through generosity. Every dollar you give is valued, important, and contributes significantly to the work of your church. I encourage you to review the included statement of giving and to thank God for the wonderful work that is made possible through your generosity.

WITH GRATITUDE.

Rev. Don Lee



Use your smartphone camera to scan and make a one-time or recurring gift to help our church kick of the new year strong. Thank you!

